
At EHL, we take training of our employees very seriously! Not only is it required by the State of 
Oregon for Residential Care Facilities, but we want to ensure the people who are taking care of your 
loved ones here are doing so with hearts full of compassion and their minds trained for the highest 
level of care. From the very first day a new hire onboards with our HR Department, staff are receiving 
training customized by EHL and being taught by our own leadership team. Check out the below 
photos, which give you a sneak peek into the EHL training program! (PS - some of these photos were taken 
“pre-COVID-19”, in case you notice the lack of face masks.)

EHL Staff TrainingEHL Staff Training

Dave teaching how to “don” and “doff” personal protective equipment (PPE).Dave teaching how to “don” and “doff” personal protective equipment (PPE).

Dave and Molly Dave and Molly 
teaching transfer skills.teaching transfer skills.

Liz teaching medication Liz teaching medication 
administration.administration.

Alayna Alayna 
discussing discussing 

HIPAA.HIPAA.

Liz role playing with staff.Liz role playing with staff.
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Jason was born in Auburn, Washington, and grew up in Reedley, California 
before settling in Oregon. When asked about his family, Jason commented that, 
“My family and I are happy, caring, and fun-loving people.” His family consists 
of two brothers, one sister, nine children, and five grandchildren! Wow! He 
also stated, “Yes, I have a lady and she has animals.” 
Jason joined EHL in January of 2020 and currently works as Direct Care Staff in 
our Redwood Home. When asked why Jason likes working here, he replied, “I 
like to be able to give back to the ones that have given us so much. I have been 
down enough roads that I can see this will be a beautiful experience. Thank 
you everyone for making this a pleasure.” We are so happy to have Jason on 
our team. His smile and sunny personality bring joy to so many in our village.

We are pleased to announce that Jason is our 
June 2020 Employee of the Month!

Employee SpotlighTEmployee SpotlighT
Jason @ Redwood HomeJason @ Redwood Home

Jason’s Words of Wisdom:
“We are only as good as the people standing next to us!”

Thank you, Jason, for your hard work and your dedication!

Thank you for your patience while we figure out the best 
way to get you connected with your loved ones during this 
difficult time. We now have one designated person who can 
help schedule virtual or window visits for our village. You 
may contact Destiny Owens, our Recreation Coordinator, 
by calling our main office at 541-747-4858. You may also 
email her at: dowens@elderhealthandliving.com. We 
can arrange for a virtual visit using FaceTime, Zoom, or 
GoogleDuo. 

Shirley came to EHL in January of 2020. Danielle, Resident Coordinator of our Mt. Vernon 
Home, shared that, “Shirley was such a fighter from day one. Her smile would light up a room. 
She would always tell me that she loved my hugs. She always wanted to ask you how your day 
was and just wanted to get a smile out of everyone. She would love to talk about her son Eric 
and her beautiful paintings on the wall. She sure was one of a kind and we will miss that smile 
every day.” Shirley passed away at the age of 93.

Shirley FroydShirley Froyd
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Support GroupsSupport Groups are cancelled until further notice, as 
ordered by the State of Oregon. While it breaks our heart 
to mandate such restrictions and cancellations, we do 
this for the ultimate protection of our beloved residents.


